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AADL clients may be contacted in October and November 2014 by telephone or 
mail by HarGroup Management Consultants, on behalf of the AADL program, to 
ask about their satisfaction with the AADL program.  

 
Participation in the survey is optional and confidential. The names of the survey 
participants will not be shared with the AADL program.  

 
The Survey results will be used for the sole purpose of improving the AADL 
program. The information is collected under the authority of section 33(c), and 
managed in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act and under section 27(1) (g) of the Health Information Act. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the AADL 2014 Client Satisfaction 
Survey, please contact Strategic Directions Consultant, Terri Gaunt at 780-427-
9257, or toll-free by dialing 310-0000 followed by 780-427-9257. You may also 
contact Terri by email, at Terri.Gaunt@gov.ab.ca  
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